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RGC – POLICY FOR SUSPENSION OF MEMBERSHIP ON MEDICAL GROUNDS
RGC will consider suspension of Membership on the grounds of serious illness, long term injury, etc which results in a six-month or greater absence.  The following terms apply to an individual who asks for such a suspension:-
· Suspension of membership will be applied on receipt of a certificate from a qualified medical practitioner, which projects the absence will be six-months or more.
· During suspension of membership, access to the course or practice grounds is permitted, only if considered to be part of the medical recovery process and following approval by the Secretary.  Such access should be requested on each occasion, will be limited and may be chargeable.
· Access to the clubhouse is permitted during the period of suspension, and the Club discount card may be used.
· A suspended Member may not attend an AGM, use reciprocal arrangements or enjoy other benefits not listed herein.
· The Board will not consider any back dated requests for suspension of membership.
· The Board reserves the right to assess each application on an individual basis and consider any extenuating circumstances.
Policy originally implemented 1st April 2018.
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